

Jeremy Bricker <jeremydb@umich.edu>

Note for Field Day Volunteers and Call to Vote '22

1 message

Thurston PTO <thu_pto@aaps.k12.mi.us> Reply-To: pto.thurstonelementary@gmail.com To: jeremydb@umich.edu Tue, May 31, 2022 at 8:00 AM



Thurston Elementary PTO

Note to Field Day Volunteers

8

General Election Ballot for 2022

Attention Field Day Volunteers!

Thank you so much for signing up to help on Field Day!

Please ARRIVE 15 minutes before your shift.

Due to COVID-19 and security policies, all volunteers must check in at the Main Office on Field Day (June 7th) and show photo ID and proof of vaccination (you can also provide your vaccination card ahead of time via email to Kelly at delpk@aaps.k12.mi.us). You will then receive a visitor sticker so that you are identifiable to the teachers and staff.

Also, Mr. Fisher has provided a schedule and maps for the day. You can find them in this **Field Day Google Folder**.

Thank you! The kids are so excited, as are the teachers and staff!

Please Cast Your Votes!

Help fill the vacant positions for the 2022-2023 and 2023-2024 school years and cast your vote **by June 2nd midnight**:

GENERAL ELECTION BALLOT HERE

PTO Candidate List for Vacant Positions:

1. PTO President = Maureen McCoy

"I served on the PTO in the 2021-2022 school year in the Health and Safety Chair position. 2022-23 will by my family's 3rd year at Thurston elementary. I am looking forward to next year and this opportunity to support the Thurston community!"

2. PTO Co-Treasurer = Sathish Arcot

Sathish Arcot is interested in the position of Co-Treasurer for the year 2022-2023 and is a parent to 2 Thurston girls, Sreshta Arcot(5th grade) and Sadhya Arcot(2nd grade).

3. PTO Co-Fundraising Chair = Vasudha Chandramouli

"Hello everyone! I am excited about the opportunity to serve on the board of this vibrant community. My husband and I moved to Ann Arbor eight years ago and have watched the school bus carrying the little Herons go by our street ever since. We finally have a first grader here and an infant, so I would like to support and give back to the Thurston community in my capacity as Fundraising Co-Chair in the PTO. We are grateful to the staff, teachers and PTO for their year-round work and I wish to contribute within the team by supporting future fundraising efforts."

4. PTO Co-Communications Chair (Newsletter, Social Media) = Holly Geisman Rosero

Holly Giesman Rosero has served as our PTOC representative for 2021-2022. She has volunteered to fill in as Co-Communications Chair to manage PTO's weekly newsletter and social media communications. She is a parent to two Thurston students, 1st grader, Lucas, and future Thurston Heron, Maya

PTO Bylaws

Interested in contributing to the PTO in a different way? Reach out and share your thoughts or visit our website:

https://www.a2schools.org/Page/9358

PTO General Meeting via Zoom Tuesday, June 7th, from 6:00-7:00 pm.

We will be reviewing a **NEW PROPOSED BUDGET**. We hope to see you there!

Thank you!

Contact Us pto.thurstonelementary@gmail.com https://www.a2schools.org/domain/388

Ann Arbor Public Schools would like to continue connecting with you via email. If you prefer to be removed from our list, please contact Ann Arbor Public Schools directly. To stop receiving all email messages distributed through our SchoolMessenger service, follow this link and confirm: Unsubscribe

SchoolMessenger is a notification service used by the nation's leading school systems to connect with parents, students and staff through voice, SMS text, email, and social media.